
You are invited to the 4th annual winter symposium on 

“Ecologically Sensitive Beach Maintenance” 
A forum for managers and workers to provide scientific information relevant to 

management of sandy beaches in ecologically sensitive areas of California 

Please join us Wednesday January 31, 2007 
Pepperdine University in Malibu 

Faculty Dining Room, Tyler Campus Center
9:45 am to 1 pm 

 “informed discussion in an informal setting” 
  

Schedule:  

9:40–10:00 am	 Arrival and sign in, refreshments. 

10:00 am	 Karen Martin, Pepperdine University and Grunion Greeters, welcome and 
introductions.

10:15 am	 Lucien Plauzoles, President, Santa Monica Bay Audubon Society, “The 
Latest on the Western Snowy Plover”. 

10:30 am	 Eric Hochberg, Curator of Invertebrates, Santa Barbara Museum of Natural 
History, “A New Citizen Science Effort for Sightings of the Jumbo Squid”. 

11:00 am	 Bob Hoffman, Assistant Regional Administrator for Habitat Conservation for 
the Southwest Region of the National Marine Fisheries Service, “How to Co-
Exist with California Grunion:  A Permitting Perspective”.

11:45 am–1 pm 	 Roundtable discussion led by Dennis Simmons, Beach Manager, City of 
San Diego, with lunch. 

Your RSVP helps us plan ahead. Complete directions for the campus and parking will be sent 
when you RSVP.  

As always, the symposium, parking, lunch, and refreshments are provided free of charge to 
participants, thanks to funding from California Sea Grant College, NOAA, and Pepperdine 
University.

RSVP to Dr. Karen Martin, kmartin@pepperdine.edu; 310-506-4808 


